
February 15, 2021 

Dear President Stone and Fellow Harbor Commissioners, 

Please accept this correspondence as my official resignation from the Crescent City Harbor Board. It has 

been an honor and a privilege to have served on this board for the past 2 years, and I have greatly 

appreciated working with all of you. 

The reasons behind my resignation are both personal and professional and I have no plans to discuss 

them. I have not come to this decision lightly; a lot of thought and personal reflection has been done to 

reach this decision and I feel that it is the best course of action for me to take at this time. 

My resignation from the board is immediate; I wish you nothing but luck moving forward in your quest 

to continue to bring the Harbor forward in a positive and productive way. 

Respectfully, 

� �� 
Carol M. White 


